
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 20, 2005 

 

 

Honorable Robert J. Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050749 

  REMOVAL OF NO LEFT TURN ON RED 

  ON NORTH RENEE STREET NORTHBOUND 

  AT WEST STATE STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

The sign prohibiting turns on red was installed because North Renee Street is one-way 

northbound and West State Street was one-way westbound, which conflicted with southbound 

traffic on North 17
th

 Street.  Due to the two-way conversion of West State Street from North 11
th

 

Street to North 35
th

 Street, we recommend the removal of the sign prohibiting turns on red for 

northbound traffic since it is now prohibited by Statute. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 20, 2005 

 

 

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. 

Alderman, 5
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 5
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050749 

  INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

  WEST AUER AVENUE AND NORTH COLONIAL DRIVE 

 

Dear Alderman Bohl: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 20, 2005 

 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 10
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050749 

  INSTALL NO LEFT AND U-TURNS ON 

  WEST WISCONSIN AVENUE AT  

NORTH 94
TH

 STREET WESTBOUND 

 

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

This is in response to island modifications at the intersection of West Wisconsin Avenue and 

North 94
th

 Street associated with the paving of West Wisconsin Avenue from North 89
th

 Street to 

North 95
th

 Street.  As a result of these island modifications, motorists should not conduct left 

turns and U-turns at this intersection.  These movements create unwanted conflicts with 

motorists and create and unsafe situation at this intersection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that 

you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

 

RWB:lja 

c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 


